LEBANON CITY COUNCIL
EXECUTIVE SESSION
SEPTEMBER 26, 2016

The council met in executive session pursuant to 5 ILCS 120/2(c)(1) of the OMA.  Purpose was to discuss and consider information regarding the appointment, employment, compensation, discipline, performance, or dismissal of specific employees.  Those in attendance – Mayor Wilken, Clerk Koshko, Attorney Brandmeyer, Chief Roth and Aldermen.

The meeting was called to order at 7:45 p.m. 
Roll Call:  Aldermen Almeter, Bartholomew, Diliberto, Gerdes, Jenkins, Mack, Wise, Wright – present.

Chief Roth reported an officer has been on Administrative leave since May.  He has used up all of his time.  He will be on family medical leave without pay for 12 weeks.

Chief Roth left the executive session at 8:17 p.m.

Second item discussed was pay increases for non-union and non-contract employees.

With no further business to be conducted, Aldermen Gerdes/Mack moved to close the executive session.

Roll Call:  Aldermen Almeter, Bartholomew, Diliberto, Gerdes, Jenkins, Mack, Wise, Wright – yeas.  Motion carried.  Executive session adjourned at 8:29 p.m.

Pamela A. Koshko,



City Clerk  


